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Comments: I believe allowing e bikes with motors on trails used by hikers, joggers, horse riders and regular pedal

bikers will endanger other users and ruin the experience of being on the trails.  I am not sure they are safe with

off road vehicles, but they should be on roads or trails that other motorized vehicles use. 

 

Our wilderness areas are already being overused.  Adding e bikes will put additional stress on the wildlife(plants

and animals) and interfere with other users.  Not all  new commercial ventures have a right to infringe on existing

users and wildlife.

 

Please do not include e bikes on our trails.


